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Bepublic of the Pyilippines T
Bepartment of Chucation

NATIONAL CAPITAL REGION

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
OorRD-2023 . 89/

To : Schools Division Superintendents

From : WILM:SABRAL, CESO III

Regional Director

Subject : Conduct of the Philippine Science High School
National Competitive Examination (PSHS NCE)
for SY 2024-2025

Date i September 14, 2023

This is in reference to the attached Memorandum dated August 30,2023, from
Atty. Revsee A. Escobedo, Undersecretary for Operations, relative to the
above-captioned activity, contents of which are self-explanatory, for
information and appropriate action.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Encl/s: as stated.
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Republic of tb: Philippines
Bepartment of Chucation

OPERATIONS

OASOPS No. 2023-168

MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS
ALL SCHOOL DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
ALL OTHERS CONCERNED
FROM . Atty. REVSEE A, ESCOBEDO

Undersecretary for Operations

/.
FRANCIS CESAR B. BRINGAS
Assistant Secretary for Operations

SUBJECT : Conduct of the Philippine Science High School National
Competitive Examination (PSHS NCE] for 8.Y. 2024-2025

DATE : Aupust 30, 2023

This Office respectfully endorses the attached letter from Lilia T. Habacon,
Executive Director, Philippine Science High School System, Department of Science
and Technology (DOST), dated July 17, 2023, regarding the conduct of the
Philippine Science High School National Competitive Examination (PSHS NCE) for
S.Y. 2024-2025 on November 18, 2023,

Applications are now open until October 13, 2023, which can be submitted online
through nce.pshs.edu.ph or in person at the PSHS Campus, BOST Regional
Offices, and Provincial Science and Technology Offices in their respective areas.
More information regarding the PSHS NCE can be found in pshs.edu.ph.

For queries and concerns, kindly contact the Philippine Science High School
System through number at (02) 8939-7747 loc. 500 or email at
admissions@pshs.edu.ph. For further details, please see attached:file.

For your immediate and wide-dissemination.

Copy Furnished!
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY LILIA T. HABACON
Department of Education Executive Director, Philippine Science High School System
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